
From:                              Dolores Minogue <minoguedolores@ymail.com>
Sent:                               14 November 2017 10:52
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          Dunlerr
 

Can the following be added to the NPF,
 

That this government look at reopening Dunleer train  station in Mid Louth  , the reopening of this facility

would be of great help to commuters ,Bussiness and tourisism which in turn would all be of great help and

addition to the Ardee Mid Louth Area, with a growing population and economy many cars are be left along

the motor way in towns and villages taken up valuable spaced for those who wish to shop , this is something

that I Deputy Fergus O Dowd and our Constituency feel is of most t important for our area to grown in a

positive and successful way going  forward 

 

I hope that this submission can be added to the NPF.
 

Kind regards 
Cllr Dolores Minogue 

Ardee Mid Louth
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